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Hello,

I am an ecologist at Oregon State University, and many of my colleagues and I are concerned
at the delay in decisive, state-level climate action caused by the bipartisan breakdown in 2019.
I support moving forward with the current version of the Clean Energy Jobs Bill, as it is
imperative that we do not delay making whatever changes we can to mitigate the climate-
related ecological collapse that is already becoming evident at the local and global scales.

Regards,
Claire Couch


